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PUBLIC SERVICE LECTURE SERIES 2014

ORGANISED AND HOSTED BY 

THE COLLEGE OF THE BAHAMAS’ SCHOOL OF SOCIAL SCIENCES
IN COLLABORATION WITH
THE MINISTRY OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE 

IN RECOGNITION OF

PUBLIC SERVICE CELEBRATIONS 2014

Date:  27TH, 28TH, 29TH OCTOBER, 2014

Time: 9AM-4PM DAILY

Venue: HARRY C. MOORE LIBRARY AND INFORMATION CENTRE, AUDITORIUM

The College of The Bahamas’ School of Social Sciences, in collaboration with the Ministry of the Public Service, in recognition of Public Service Week, is organising and will host its first lecture series on “Charting the Course: Serving and Securing the Public Service.”  

The purpose of the lecture series is to commence a dialogue between academia and professionals within the public sector. It is aimed at ensuring that solutions are derived from the discussions and lectures, and that there are proactive ways forward to producing a more efficient and effective public sector for good governance. 

Your media organisation is invited to attend this event. 

Confirmed attendances include: The Hon. Philip E. Brave Davis, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Works and Urban Development and the Hon. D. Shane Gibson, Minister of Labour and National Insurance; among other dignitaries and senior officials of the Bahamas Public Service. 

For further information, kindly contact the School of Social Sciences at the College of The Bahamas at 397-2606/7 or via email at tmckenzie@cobmail.cob.edu.bs. 

